AUG 2 3 1982

Docket No. 30-10963 License No. 20-16401-01

Briggs Engineering and Testing Co. Inc.
ATTN: Paul Skorohod
Vice President
164 wWashington Street
Norwell, Massachusetts 02061

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection No. 82-01

This refers to the routine safety in.pection conducted by Ms. J. Johansen of
this office on July 30, 1982 at 164 Washington Street, Norwell, Massachusetts
and at your storage facility at 349 Lincoln Street, Hingham, Massachusetts, of
activities authorized by NRC License No. 20-16401-01 and to the discussions of
our findings held by Ms. Johansen with yourself at the conclusion of the
inspection.

[ne inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your license

as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's
rules and regulations and the conditions of your license. The inspection
consisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative records,
interviews with personnel, measurements made by the inspector, and observations
by the inspector. ;

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were observed.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in
the Public Document Room.

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter
is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
John D. Kinneman

_ Thomas T. Martin, Director
Divicsion of Engineering and Technical

Programs
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